The cover memorandum for the Interim Guidance on Considering Environmental Justice During
the Development of an Action is written for EPA employees and contains links to resources on
EPA’s intranet website. These resources are inaccessible from non-EPA computers.





http://intranet.epa.gov/adplibrary/statutes/12898.htm



http://epaquickplace1.rtp.epa.gov/ejinrulemaking
mailto:mcgovern.eileen@epa.gov

